
Greetings Friends,

This is just a quick newsletter to introduce you to our newly published grassroots study of
Love, Ethics and People with Autism, which was recently published and is receiving some
nice attention.

Download PDF

See what you think, and those of you who have some experience in the area, please get
back to me at post@stephengpost.com with comments. Feedback encouraged.

Stephen G. Post PhD
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